
December 21, 2020 

 

Dear Staff and Parents/Guardians, 

  

I trust this letter finds you enjoying the holiday season! 

  

The health and safety of our students and staff are our top priority. This letter is to inform you of 

an update on COVID positive cases over the weekend. 

  

Pleasant Grove: 1 student and 1 staff member (unrelated) tested positive for COVID. ( 3 

students were quarantined) 

  

Marina Village: 1 student tested positive for COVID. (8 students are quarantined) 

  

We were able to remove one of the students from the Lake Forest list because one of the 

presumed positive cases ended up being negative! 

  

If you did not receive a personal phone call about a COVID case, neither you nor your child was 

deemed to have had a close contact and therefore the chance that you or your child was infected 

is very low. EDC Public Health has been notified, and no action is needed at this 

time. Remember that to be a close contact, one must have been within 6 feet of the positive case 

for 15 or more minutes. 

  

We will update you with any additional pertinent information when we receive it. Please 

continue to monitor your child for symptoms and stay home if you are experiencing influenza-

like illness. Please contact your healthcare provider if you have any additional questions or 

concerns. 

  

Thank you for your help and support.  We appreciate you. 

  

Sincerely, 

Cheryl Olson, Superintendent 
 


